
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Once again, we will be raising money for Macmillan Nurses by taking part in the 

World’s Biggest Coffee Morning on Friday 29th September and we would love 

you to join us from 2:15pm for some cake, a drink, and an opportunity to catch 

up. 

We are asking for donations of cakes (homemade or shop bought) to support 

this fantastic fundraiser, and these can be brought into school from next week 

up until Friday morning. Please remember that we are a nut free school.  

On the day, please sign in at the office before collecting children from their 

classrooms and taking them to the hall. There is no fire drill planned for during 

this event, so if the fire alarm should sound, please follow directions given by 

staff to leave the building promptly.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Allenson  

 

 


